Lon & Liz Jaworski

April 23, 2008

Bohren’s Moving Company
Denise Hewitt

3 Applegate Drive
Robinsville, NJ 08691

Dear Denise;

Moving is difficult but your moving company eased the pain! It was a pleasure dealing with Harvey to
plan our move. He answered all my questions and made me feel good about the move.

The gentlemen who packed our house and moved us were incredible. What a great group of
employees you have.

From Mike & Rich who packed up our entire house to Tim and his gang who moved everything!
They did an outstanding job. I would recommend them anytime/anywhere.

I will certainly pass this information on to the entire Business Club America membership — which 1
know you recently joined. BCA is a progressive organization which will be an asset to your company.
Hope to see you at an upcoming BCA event soon.

Thank you again for easing the pain!

Tncerely,
M, %\
Ron & Liz Jaworski
fo'ns

Harvey Steinbery



